
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

Special points of interest: 

 Half Term  

 Permission Slips 

 Parent Meetings 

 Sainsburys Active 

Kids 

 Sponsor Money 

 After School Clubs 

 Art Exhibition 

13TH FEBRUARY 2015 

SPRING 1,  WEEK 6 

Dates for your 

diary: 

Half Term                                       

16 - 20 February 

 

25 Feb 2015 am                 

KS2 visiting Lpool              

Philharmonic 

 

Thurs 26 Feb pm                              

Year 5 visiting Climbing 

Hangar  

 

w/c 2 March                           

Parents Meetings 

 

Tues 3rd March                    

Art Exhibition after 

school 

 

Thurs 5th March                  

World Book Day 

 

Tues 10th March             

School Class                  

Photographs 

 

26 March &  2 April               

Year 5                                        

Bike Right     

 

Easter Break                          

Fri 3rd-17th April 

 

Charity Event 

Whole school sponsored event in support of ‘Children with Cancer UK’.  Well done to 

all children who took part and collected sponsors. 

Please ensure all sponsorship money is in school by Friday 6th March. 
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Trip Permission Slips 

The following trips/events are scheduled, please ensure your return your permission 

slip prior to the event taking place. 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 : Liverpool Philharmonic -  Wednesday 25th February 

When sending in money, please ensure the slip and money are in a named envelope 

as the children use a post-box to send their money to the office. 

Half Term 

We break for half term today Friday (13th Feb) at the normal time.  Children are back 

on 23rd February at 8.55 

Please see over the page for details of After School Clubs 

Parent Meetings 

These are currently being arranged for the week of 2nd March.  Please ensure you 

book time with your child’s class teacher. 

Half Term Review 

We’ve had a busy start to the year with children producing some great work.   Some 

of the highlights include: 

Year 6 visiting a Science Fair which covered aspects of biology, physics & chemistry 

and created a hovercraft from a CD 

Year 1 celebrating the end of their topic with a Pirate day and making their own fruit 

punch 

Year 3/4 loving their drama sessions and rehearsals are going well for our Midsum-

mer Night’s Dream production 

Year 5 have just come to an end of their swimming sessions 

After school, choir are singing songs by ABBA & Blondie and Year 1-2 and 5-6 have 

been learning street dance  

FS2 are jetting off into space in their role play area and producing some fantastic 

phonics sounds 
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After School Clubs 

 

The following clubs continue as normal the first week back after half term - no need for new permission slips if 

you are already signed up: 

Year 3 & 4 Football - Monday 

Year 5 6 Tag Rugby - Tuesday 

Year 4 5 6 Choir - Wednesday 

Year 5 6 Football - Wednesday  (this will not take place on 4th March) 

Year 3 4 Change for Life - Wednesday 

Midsummer Nights Dream Cast / Crew - Thursday and/or Friday    **see note below 

 

The following is a new club and needs a permission slip completing before it starts (will be sent out Monday 23rd 

Feb): 

Year 3 & 4 Dance Club - starts Thursday 5th March 

 

The following clubs have now finished: 

Year 1 & 2 Dance Club - Thursday 

Year 5 & 6 Dance Club - Friday 

Year 2 Reading Club - Wednesday 

 

**Midsummer Nights Dream Cast / Crew - Due to the number of children involved, Mr Rush is going to set up a 

timetable of when specific children should attend (rather than everyone coming every week).  This will be sent out 

after half term. 

Sainsburys Active Kids - Starts Wed 28th January 

If you, or your family, do any shopping at Sainsburys, please collect the vouchers and post them in the box in                

reception.   All vouchers gratefully received. 

Images Art Exhibition 

All children have this week been producing a piece of artwork which is being professionally framed and offered for 

sale on Tuesday 3rd March after school. 


